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Kim Parsons

From: Jane Reid 
Sent: Monday, May 2, 2022 1:05 PM
To: corporate; Whistler Chamber Music Society
Subject: Thank you!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
To Mayor and Council, 
 
The Whistler Chamber Music Society would like to thank you very much for the $1,000 Community 
Enrichment Program grant we just received. 
 
Arts and Culture events and programming often require subsidization to be financially viable, and we 
appreciate your vote of confidence and support to help us continue. 
 
We are looking forward to presenting our second post-Covid concert on May 15th at 5pm at Maury 
Young Arts Centre theatre, featuring internationally known pianist Bogdan Dulu along with four 
performers from the Vancouver Symphony playing clarinet, French horn, oboe and bassoon. We are 
excited to offer locals and visitors the opportunity to hear a small part of what makes up the 
Vancouver Symphony right here in Whistler, playing the beautiful music of Mozart and Beethoven. 
 
The volunteer directors of the Whistler Chamber Music Society are passionate about getting back to 
presenting concerts in Whistler. We have already confirmed performers for three concerts in the fall, 
and are working on finding performers for the spring of 2023, which the CEP grant will help finance.  
 
Live classical music is back! 
 
Thank you again, 
 
Director of the Whistler Chamber Music Society: 
 
Laurie VanLeeuwen, Gail Rybar, Jacqui Tyler, Jonathan Knopp and Jane Reid 
 
Jane Reid 
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